
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Namibia COVID-19 Travel Update – July 9, 2021 
 

American tourists need a negative PCR test taken within seven days before 
their flights to enter. Anyone arriving with an older test will be placed in 
quarantine and tested at their own cost until a negative result is obtained. 
Children under age five do not need a test. 

  
 

 

 


